
Christopher Dezso
I am in Opposition to the title V air quality permit. According to the permit there would be release
of PM25 and PM10. Also Nitrogen Oxides (NOx) and Carbon Monoxide. As well as VOCs
(Volitile Organic Compounds. Also, HCI a hazardous air pollutant. 
These emissions are harmful. Harmful to respiratory and Cardiovascular health,. This plant is very
near homes, schools, motels and a nursing facility. I am also very concerned about Odors. These are
not regulated under rule 302. 
The parent company has a history of violating environmental laws. It seems like paying fines to
them is nothing more than a cost of doing business. Look at the history of Steel Dynamics (THe
parent company. 
This will destroy the health of folks living in Benson over time. Our snowbird visitors will dry up.
The charm of a place with safe and clean air will be gone. 

I urge ADEQ to deny this permit. 
THank you in advance 
Christopher Dezso


